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Consultation Report: Avanti Fields School 

Thank you for taking the time to read the consultation report for Avanti Field’s Admissions Policy. 
We hope that you find it informative. 

Avanti Fields (“the School”) is part of the Avanti Schools Trust and is an inclusive Hindu faith-
designated school which welcomes children of all faiths and none. More information about the 
School can be found by visiting the website at http://www.avanti.org.uk/avantifields 

The Trust Board of Avanti Schools Trust (“the Trust Board”) is the “admission authority” for all 
schools within the trust, and is responsible for determining and implementing the admission 
arrangements for those schools. 

Proposed Changes in the Consultation 

In this recent revision of the Admissions policy we have amended the address of the school, and 
that distance will only be measured from the permanent site. We have also added the Reception 
intake.  

We consulted with: 

• Avanti Staff 
• Avanti Parents 
• Local Schools 
• LA 

 

Feedback 

We received 100% positive feedback for the changes and support from parents in the school being 
built at the designated site. Parents have requested further updates on the school build, which we 
will inform them about as soon as updates are available. 

 
 


